
 

 

 

  www.sachem.edu 
 

 
 

 

Lou Antonetti, 
Principal 

 
 

John Cariddi 
Brian Kolar 

Marc Mastropolo 
Assistant Principals 

 
 
 
 

Patti Trombetta, 
Superintendent of 

Schools 
 

177 Granny Road 
Farmingville, NY 

11738 
631.716.8200 

 
 

 

December 19, 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians of incoming 9th grade students:  
 
You are cordially invited to attend our Curriculum Night at Sachem High School East on 
Thursday, January 16th from 7:00 – 8:30 pm.  
 
We feel it is very important that we help assist you and your child with the numerous 
academic decisions that will need to be made in the near future. From experience, we 
know that academic decisions made by parents and students during their high school 
years have clear implications as students prepare for further educational, occupational, 
or military goals after high school.  
 
On Thursday, January 16th, incoming 9th grade students and their parents, will be 
participating in a series of curriculum presentations in our Auditorium. Sachem High 
School East’s chair-people and faculty will be discussing graduation requirements as well 
as course offerings. It is our hope to provide you with a better understanding of the 
various elective courses available for your child.  
 
In preparation for this evening, please view department videos on our website prior to 
the presentation. Videos can be found on the Sachem East webpage under 
Departments: Course Offering Videos or by clicking here.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child on Thursday, January 16th at 7 p.m. in the 
Auditorium at Sachem High School East.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

       
Lou Antonetti       John Cariddi  
Principal       Assistant Principal  

https://www.sachem.edu/schools/east_-_curriculum_videos

